

Parks, Planning, and Environment Department Tel. 604 432-6350 Fax 604 453-0338

File: AQ-06-01

March 1, 2018

City Clerk
City of Pitt Meadows
12007 Harris Road
Pitt Meadows, BC V3Y 2B5



Dear Sir/Madam:

RE: Air Quality Monitoring Report for 2015

Please find enclosed a copy of the Lower Fraser Valley Air Quality Monitoring Report for 2015. This report is also available electronically on the Metro Vancouver website at:

http://www.metrovancouver.org/services/air-quality/emissions-monitoring/monitoring/reports/Pages/default.aspx

The 2015 report summarize data collected from all air quality monitoring stations; compares measurements to federal, provincial and Metro Vancouver air quality objectives and standards; describes special monitoring activities undertaken during the year; and provides long-term trends. Reports of data collected from the Lower Fraser Valley Air Quality Monitoring Network have been published annually since 1972.

We would be happy to respond to any questions or comments you may have with respect to these reports. Please contact me at 604-436-6742 or geoff.doerksen@metrovancouver.org.

Please advise our department at 604-432-6350 of any corrections to the addressee or mailing address for distribution of future air quality reports.

Sincerely,

Geoff Doerksen
Air Quality Planner

Enclosure

24741065